
1

Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 5:39 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Quarry proposal

Anna, Please add the below email as a public comment exhibit.  TY.  
 
Regards, 
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Denoia <explorerdude61@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 5:16 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Quarry proposal 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone my name is David DeNoia and I reside at 45 Barry Dr., Gales Ferry I have been a resident of Gales 
Ferry for well over 63 years. This proposal must be stopped. We are talking about our lives and our children’s lives as well 
as our sanity. Please do not allow this proposal to move forward, it would be considered a de elecƟon of duty in my 
mind. It is Ɵme to not think about Cashman‘s profits. It is Ɵme to think about what’s right for the CiƟzens of Gales Ferry 
and this proposal is not right for the ciƟzens of Gales Ferry. With all the schools and surrounding neighborhoods  a 
quarry does not belong anywhere in this town. Please do the right thing I’m speaking to your hearts the hearts of every 
single commission member would you want this in your neighborhood? I think we know the answer already please I beg 
you please help us stop this  disaster. Too many negaƟves absolutely no posiƟves. I thank you for leƫng me tell you my 
feelings. I am not a very religious man, but I have been praying to God to help us get through this, and I pray to him for 
you council members to get us through this . Please help us. Respecƞully, David DeNoia.  
 


